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As Honorary Consul General Republic of Liberia and President and CEO of Global Strategies for 
DƻƻŘΣ [[/Σ ƛǘ ƎƛǾŜǎ ƳŜ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǇƭŜŀǎǳǊŜ ǘƻ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ȅƻǳ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ άLǎǎǳŜǎ ƛƴ ¢ŜǊǘƛŀǊȅ 9ŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ ƛƴ 
[ƛōŜǊƛŀέ нлмнΣ ¢ƘŜ Global Bridge Connecting Education, Business and Community Conference, 
Impact Report for your review and consideration.   
 
We have attempted to provide you with a high-level review of the impact of the 2012 conference 
and a summary of the major discussion points of the panelists.  We also shared highlights of the 
various meetings and site-visits held at the University of Liberia and Fendel Campuses and 
provided some recommendations and suggestions for next steps, including fundraising strategies, 
the execution of a Memorandum of Understanding between UL and CAU, and the launching of a 1-
2 week student exchange program between the UL and CAU student government associations next year, to name a few. 
 
We recognize that there is much work left to be done.  However, we are committed to moving this work forward with Clark Atlanta University, the 
Association of Liberian Universities (ALU) , business stakeholders and the community to help further the discussions on improving tertiary 
education in Liberia.  We are particularly interested in furthering our discussions with the business community to better understand the skills 
needed to help put people to work and to help improve the quality of life for Liberians.  
 
A special thanks and appreciation to His Excellency Joseph N. Boakai, Vice President of the Republic of Liberia, and his staff, Chief of Staff, Steve 
Stevquoah, George Saah, Public Relations; Dr. Carlton Brown, President, Clark Atlanta University (incoming University Consortium for Liberia 
Chair); Dr. Emmet Dennis, President, the Association of Liberian Universities and the University of Liberia; Dr. Walter Wiles, U[Ωǎ ±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ 
Lƴǎǘƛǘǳǘƛƻƴŀƭ !ŘǾŀƴŎŜƳŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ 5ǊΦ {ƛŀŀƳ bŀŀƳƛΣ ![¦Ωǎ {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅ DŜƴŜǊŀƭΤ 5ǊΦ !ƭōŜǊǘ /ƻƭŜƳŀƴΣ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ ƻŦ 9ŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴΣ ŀƴŘ ¦[Ωǎ aichelle 
{ǘǳōōƭŜŦƛŜƭŘΣ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ Ǿƛǎƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ ǿƻǊƪΦ  ¢ƻ IŜƴǊȅ ¢ŀȅƭƻǊΣ /!¦Ωǎ ±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ŦƻǊ Lƴǎǘƛǘǳǘƛƻƴŀƭ !dvancement and 
University Relations and Katrina Strickland, Executive Director, Global Leadership Academy for their tireless efforts and in cooǊŘƛƴŀǘƛƴƎ /!¦Ωǎ 
faculty involvement and to the outstanding contributions of the CAU faculty including Dr. Charles Moses, Dean, School of Business Administration, 
Dr. Olu Olatidoye, Professor, Engineering and Computer Science, Dr. Eric Mintz, Professor of Chemistry and Dr. Paul Brown, Director of Global 
Education, Study Abroad and Student Exchange.   
 
Finally, to my Chief of Staff, Maryalice O. Moses and Ardella Y. Blandford, Special Assistant for their commitment and excellent work and to our 
speakers, volunteers and interns for taking the time and effort to make their contributions to this important conversation.  A special thanks to 
Wilfred T. Harris, Advance Team Lead, Wellington VanPelt, Moderator, U.K. Jones, Photography/Videography, Darren Wilkins, IT Support and 
Press Coordinator Joseph Reeves, Chairman of the Liberian Association of Metropolitan Atlanta (LAMA) for their leadership and support.  
Appreciation to our student Interns Saki Golafale,  UL Class of 2011 Chemistry, Melvinia Jallah, A.M.E. University Business Major and Brezhnev 
Passewe, UL Sociology for providing excellent service and assistance to our U.S. Delegation.  
 
Of course this work could not be done without our sponsors including GSG, the Liberian Consulate, the Liberian Government, Delta Air Lines, CAU, 
UL, ALU, the Mayor of Monrovia, the National Coalition of 100 Black Women Metropolitan Atlanta Chapter, Link2Link and J.Lane Media.   
 
I look forward to the future and in working with you! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Honorary Consul General Republic of Liberia and  
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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY  

¢ƘŜ 9ŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ ϧ .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ нлмн [ƛōŜǊƛŀ άLǎǎǳŜǎ ƛƴ ¢ŜǊǘƛŀǊȅ 9ŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴΣ The Global Bridge Connecting Education, 

.ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅέ was launched in support of the University Consortium for Liberia (UCL), an initiative developed by 

Cynthia Blandford Nash, The Liberian Honorary Consul General in Atlanta, Georgia.  UCL was established with the mission to 

άƭƛŦǘ [ƛōŜǊƛŀ ōȅ ŎƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƛƴƎ ŘƛǾŜǊǎŜ ŀŎŀŘŜƳƛŎ ŜŦŦƻǊǘǎ ŦƻǊ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎŜŘ ƛƳǇŀŎǘΦέ ¢ƘŜ ¦/[ ƛƴƛǘƛŀǘƛǾŜ ǿŀǎ ƭŀǳƴŎƘŜŘ ƛƴ WǳƴŜ нллф ƛƴ 

Atlanta, Georgia, USA in collaboration with the Liberian Embassy in Washington, D.C. with a particular focus on the University 

of Liberia and other tertiary institutions in the country.   

In furtherance of this effort, the Vice President of the Republic of Liberia, in March 2012, co-hosted the Liberian Business 

Summit in Atlanta, Georgia, in collaboration with the Liberian Consulate and Global Strategies for Good at Clark Atlanta      

University (CAU, where more than 300 business attended and where there was a Call for Action from the Vice President that 

ά[ƛōŜǊƛŀ ƛǎ hǇŜƴ ŦƻǊ .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎΦέ  On July 2, 2012, the President of the University of Liberia and the President of the Association 

of Liberian Universities (ALU), Dr. Emmet Dennis, co-hosted the UCL meeting with the Liberian Consulate and Dr. Carlton 

Brown, CAU President, identifying key needs of tertiary education in Liberia. These needs included How to Manage Re-

sources at the University Level; Challenges of Tertiary Education; Entrepreneurship in the Liberian Context; Leadership                 

Development and Ethics; Models of STEM Education; How to Transition into Four Year Colleges/Universities and Real Work        

Experiences; Student and Faculty Exchanges and Study Abroad and Workforce Development in the New Liberia.  In addition 

to CAU, other UCL member institutions participating at this meeting included Emory University, the University of Georgia, the 

Carter Center, Georgia Institute of Technology, Atlanta Technical School and others.   

Together we agreed that a conference would be held in Monrovia October 1-3, 2012, to help address the challenges of       

tertiary education in Liberia in collaboration with the Association of Liberian Universities (ALU).  Dr. Carlton Brown, incoming 

chair for UCL, took the challenge to bring his key faculty to Liberia to include the Dean of the School of Business                   

Administration, Professor of Engineering, Professor of Chemistry and the Director of Faculty and Student Exchange to help 

provide leadership, support and solutions.   The Liberian Consulate, CAU, Global Strategies for Good, LLC, CAU and the ALU 

ōŜƎŀƴ ǘƘŜ ǇƭŀƴƴƛƴƎ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ wŜǇǳōƭƛŎ ƻŦ [ƛōŜǊƛŀΩǎ ŦƛǊǎǘ 9ŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜΦ   

 

 


